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Comment Submitted:

The proposed closier of the Night Ranch road OHV area is very disappointing to me and my family. We are members and racers
in the snore off road organization. Off roading and off road racing is a family sport that my family and many others family's enjoy
being involved in. With the proposed closier of yet another OHV area - it is making it harder for families to go out in the desert
and enjoy a family sport. I have grown up going to the desert for 37 years now and hope to be able to have my children be able to
do the same thing with there children in the future. Thank you for your Time. Jon Hart 


